Good Day Neighbors!
The new Board held its first meeting on June 8th, 2021.

The various positions on the Board were assigned as follows:
President: Larry Matthewson

First Vice President: Larry Dimick

Second Vice President: Megan Ernest

Treasurer: Erica Wallace

Secretary: Judy Rosser

ARC Chairman: Greg Bookwalter

Member at Large: Phyllis Durbin

Several ideas for neighborhood activities were discussed. We decided to sponsor a
neighborhood-wide yard sale on July 9th and 10th. Pull out your unneeded treasures
and join in the fun!

Other activities will be announced as plans are finalized

As a reminder, HOA dues will be coming due in July. Invoices will be sent out as soon
as we can accomplish this. With the entire Board turning over this year, we ask for
your patience as we learn and develop processes to get things done.

Have a great month!



